
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (March 31, 2021) - Port Authority will operate regular 
transit service on Friday, April 2, 2021, in observance of the Good Friday holiday.  
 
Customer Service representatives will be available from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. The 
Downtown Service Center and administrative offices will be closed. 
 
Port Authority will also operate regular service on Sunday, April 4, 2021, in 
observance of the Easter holiday. Customer Service representatives will be 
available regular Sunday hours, from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. The Downtown Service 
Center is not open on Sundays. 
 
Customer Service representatives can be reached by calling 412-442-2000 or via 
live chat at www.portauthority.org. 
 
### 

http://www.portauthority.org/

